
CONNECTICUT STATE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

The CT State Department of 
Education wants to hear 

from you!

Your voice matters! 

We will be contacting you in the next few weeks 
(by text message, e-mail, or mail)

to take a survey about your post high school 
activities (school/training/work).  

Please respond!

It’s quick, easy, private, and 
important!
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HereWe want to hear from you!  

Please Respond!

It’s quick and easy!
• 10-15 minutes to answer a few questions 

about your post high school activities 
(school/training/work).

It’s private!
• It’s confidential; no one will share your name 

or know your responses.

It’s important!
• You are not required to respond, but your 

answers will help other students like 
you!

Your Voice Matters!

CONNECTICUT STATE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION


